

## AAUW MEETING TO FOCUS ON CHOICE

7 TO 9PM APRIL 13, 2016

BEDFORD PUBLIC LIBRARY MUDGE WAY, BEDFORD MA

As the political scene focuses more and more on reproductive choice and its inclusion as a state, national and even international issue, we are right on target with Representative Christine Barber as our speaker at the April branch meeting. Ms. Barber, representing Somerville and Medford in her first term, serves on the Health Care Financing, Public Health, and Environmental and Natural Resource Committees.

She earned her bachelor's degree from Holy Cross and her master's from UMAss/Amherst in Public Policy. We have asked her to give us a rundown on current bills relative to choice--both pro and anti!--and we know her background of service in health care fields, and in promotion of early childhood education and other community organizer fields will add to her comments about "choice since 1953 and Roe v. Wade."

The meeting is open to the public and the building is handicap accessible.